
 
 

 
Parent Advisory Council Report 

June 25, 2018 
 

The Parent Advisory Council met on Friday, March 16 at 3 pm, Tuesday, April 10 at 4 pm, 
and Friday, May 18 at 3 pm.  Members of the council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, 
Mrs. Therese Nordstrom Christopher, Ms. Sarah Cotes, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha 
Herrod, Ms. Tiffany Vilchis-Parks, Ms. Esmeralda Rivera, Ms. Lisa Robotham (chair), Ms. 
Leah Smith, and Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie. 
 
Compass shared with the PAC that re-enrollment opened on March 1st, and scholars who 
re-enroll for the 2018-19 school year by Friday, March 16th will receive a ‘Proud Scholar’ t-
shirt. It was also shared that the last series of the CEO Town Halls will be in early May, 
where year-end updates and plans for the upcoming year will be shared with parents. It 
was also mentioned that ParentSquare will return next year as a feature for communication 
and engagement between parents and staff. 
 
The PAC reviewed the results of the PAC Scholar Survey at our March and April meetings. 
Please see attached PowerPoint presentations for the results. 
 
Compass shared with the PAC that based on suggestions from scholars and learning 
coaches, they have opened Employee of the Year nominations for scholars and learning 
coaches to nominate teachers, counselors, staff, and administrators for the honor, to be 
awarded at the Annual Meeting in June. An invitation was also shared to attend the 
PublicSchoolOptions.org Parent Advocacy Boot Camp Conference in Washington, DC this 
summer. 
 
The Parent Advisory Council will reconvene at the start of the 2018-19 school year. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mrs. Lisa Robotham  
Board Secretary &  

Parent Advisory Council Chair 
 


